
Aberdeen and Aberdeenshire
Local Group

www.swtaberdeen.org.uk
The Scottish Wildlife Trust is a Scottish registered charity (charity number SC005792).

Rare Invertebrates of the Cairngorms, by Gabrielle Finn.
 

Thursday 21st February, 19:30-21:00

Evening Talk takes place from 7:30pm at the University of Aberdeen's Zoology Building, Tillydrone Avenue, Aberdeen, AB24 2TZ.

No booking required, all welcome. Free event.

After two years, the Rare Invertebrates in the Cairngorms (RIC) project 
has covered immense ground with regards to conserving and raising 
awareness of some of Scotland’s rarest insect species.

The RIC team have had the pleasure to explore some of Scotland’s 
most spectacular landscapes whilst hunting for six-legged treasures.

During this talk, Gabrielle Flinn will give an overview of the aims and 
progress half way through this ambitious endeavour. 
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